Exhibit 1



From: Resnick, Carrie <csheld@milwaukee.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 2:35 PM

To: Joe Berrada <jb@berradaproperties.com>
Subject: Thank You

Hello,

| would like to offer my gratitude towards your company through this email. As the Community Liaison Officer,
| would like to thank you for working with myself and the patrol officers here at District Four. You and your
team are very responsive and accommodating to the needs of District Four and our other Community
partners. | am very appreciative of your assistance and we look forward to a continued relationship with
Berrada Properties in the future. It is always good to know that we are supported by great community
partners like yourself.

Thank you

Po Carrie Resnick
Community Liaison Officer
District Four

6929 W Silver Spring Drive

(414)935-7373
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